
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Look North: Infrastructure Networking Reception  
The Department for International Trade (DIT) in association with the British Embassy in 

Stockholm invites you to a networking reception on Wednesday the 10th of April, 

ahead of the Swedish Transport Administration’s International Suppliers’ Day in 

Stockholm on the 11th of April.  

 

DIT would like to invite you and your colleagues to our 

infrastructure networking reception.  

The reception will be the perfect opportunity to meet 

with industry experts, British infrastructure companies, 

Swedish stakeholders and representatives from the 

Department for International Trade. Drinks and 

canapés will be served. 

Kindly provide us with your RSVP by Friday 5th of April.  

We hope to see you there! 

Best regards, 

Simon Weinberger & Elsa Olofsson 

DIT Sweden 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Date & Time: 

Wednesday, 10th of April 

17:00 – 19:00 

Venue: 

The Pickled Herring Pub 

British Embassy Stockholm 

Skarpögatan 8 

115 27 Stockholm  

 

RSVP: 

Friday, 5th of April 2019  

 

Parking: 

Please note that there is no parking at the 

Embassy. The nearest parking is at Dag 

Hammarskjölds väg by the American 

Embassy close by. 

 

For Questions & RSVP: 

Simon Weinberger, Trade Adviser 

simon.weinberger@mobile.trade.gov.uk 

  

Elsa Olofsson, Trade Adviser 

elsa.olofsson@mobile.trade.gov.uk 
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